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November 14, 2013 
 
       
Bradley Amundson 
LHBA LLC 
6466 City West Pkwy 
Eden Prairie MN 55344 
 
VIA EMAIL: brad@mplshomeimprovement.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 536 Lexington Parkway South 
 
Dear Mr. Amundson: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 12, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
May 13, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. to further discuss the parking surface issue.  In the meantime, you 
need to contact Wendy Lane at Zoning and find out what she has to say about the lot coverage 
and possible landscaping solution.  A site plan will need to be submitted to her for review. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Michael Urmann (email) 
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